
Subject: Stage Request - Fleet Week Welcome Party
From: Sandra Ciaramitaro <sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org>
Date: 08/01/2017 10:31 AM
To: "Benson, Andrew" <ABenson@portla.org>
CC: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>, Gianine Rizzi
<grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Good Morning Andrew 

Hoping this finds you well!
I would like to confirm that the mobile stage you reserved for Wed 08/30 will be used for the Fleet
Week Welcome Party. Please advise 

Thank You 

Sandra Ciaramitaro
Council Aide/Special Events
Office of Councilmember
Joe Buscaino
15th District
Phone: 310-732-4515
Fax:     310-732-4500
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